
Parking Instructions for Graduation, May 26 
 
We want graduation to be an enjoyable night for all.  We do not want parking to be an issue but due to 
the amount of people who will be coming, we want you to keep some things in mind to help it stay 
smooth. 
 

1. There will be no thru traffic on Tiger Trail beginning at 5pm 
 

2. The senior and junior lots are available for parking for graduation.  You will need to enter from 
Hwy 54 or Lafayette Avenue.  You should not enter from Hood Avenue. 

 
3. Handicapped Parking will be available in the upper stadium parking lot on the home side.  

Anyone using handicapped parking should enter from Hood Avenue.  You will only be allowed 
to the handicapped parking with a handicapped sticker or pass issued by the school.  Graduating 
seniors will get instructions about passes at graduation practice on Thursday, May 25.  Non-
handicapped family members may sit with handicapped members but will need to bring bag 
chairs to ensure seating on the home side (space permitting). Unfortunately, there are not 
benches available in the handicapped section on the home side.  They are available on the 
visitor’s side. 
 
There are a few (5) handicapped parking spots available near the visitor side in the senior 
parking lot.  To get to those, you will not want to come from Hood Avenue as you will be 
blocked.   
 
There is handicapped seating on both sides of the stadium, home and visitor.  However, if you 
use the visitor side, you will probably not be able to park in a handicapped spot. 


